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Dear Elected Officials, 

I would like to state my opposition to SB 769, and strongly urge you to oppose it..  

* Having researched this issue, I find it would overturn the will of the voters, who have 

already shown where they stand on the issue twice.  

* Oregonians are opposed to the hunting of cougars with hounds and want to keep 

their protections in place. 

* Please vote to keep these protections in place. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Taylor 


